
   

        

  
Mendota-Lebanon Hills 
Greenway 

        PROJECT BACKGROUND: 

The Mendota-Lebanon Hills 
Greenway travels 8.5 miles through 
Mendota Heights, Inver Grover 
Heights and Eagan. The greenway 
will link Lebanon Hills Regional Park 
to the River to River Greenway, 
which connects to  downtown St. 
Paul. This project, which embraces 
nature and trail-based activities, will 
help create a regional destination. 
The Mendota-Lebanon Hills 
Greenway is in an area that is full of 
history and meaning, and its 
placement will enhance access to 
natural areas, future parks and 
cultural resources. 

        PROJECT OBJECTIVES: 

This project will identify a preferred 
trail alignment and tunnel or bridge 
crossing of Highway 55 while: 

• Improving the safety and 
accessibility of trail crossings 

• Adding connections to local trails 
and sidewalks 

• Improving and adding elements 
like landscaping and interpretive 
signage

 SCHEDULE: 

2022 2022 

Preliminary 
design 

Public 
engagement 

PUBLIC INPUT: 

COFFEE AND 
CONVERSATIONS 
Join our project team to 
learn about the proposed 
trail alignment in an open 
house format. Project staff 
will be available for 
questions. 

Thursday, Oct. 13, 4-6 p.m. 
Eagan YMCA, 550 Opperman Dr., Eagan, MN 55123 

2023 2024 

Questions or comments, contact: 
Tony Wotzka, Project Manager  | 952-891-7966  | tony.wotzka@co.dakot a.mn.us 

Final 
design 

Potential 
construction 




